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Fig.	1.	Dalhousie	University:	Image	courtesy	of				
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We	are	delighted	to	announce	that	the	2nd	International	
Federation	 of	 National	 Teaching	 Fellows	 Summit	 will	
take	 place	 from	 the	 3rd	 -	 5th	 May	 2018	 at	 Dalhousie	
University,	Halifax,	Nova	Scotia,	Canada.		
All	 IFNTF	members	are	 cordially	 invited	 to	 the	Summit	
and	 all	 international	 HE	 colleagues	 are	 welcome	 too.	
Building	upon	the	success	of	the	inaugural	IFNTF	Summit	
in	February	2017	in	Birmingham	(UK),	this	event	provides	
valuable	opportunities	for	delegates	to	meet	and	work		
with	 National	 Teaching	 Fellows	 from	 Canada,	 UK,	
Australia	and	New	Zealand.		
	
The	 university	 is	 within	 short	 walking	 distance	 from	
downtown	Halifax,	 the	capital	of	 the	province	of	Nova	
Scotia.	 Halifax	 has	 an	 airport	 and	 a	 range	 of	 hotels,	
restaurants	 and	 places	 of	 interest.	 For	 further	
information	 please	 see	
http://www.novascotia.com/about-nova-
scotia/regions/halifax-metro	
	

	

	

Organiser:	SRINI	SAMPALLI	

Professor	 Srini	 Sampalli,	 Faculty	 of	
Computer	 Science,	 welcomes	 all	 to	
Dalhousie	University	as	host	of	the	IFNTF	
Summit.	The	university	celebrates	its	200	
years	anniversary	in	2018.		
	
The	Summit	will	open	with	registration	on	
the	afternoon	of	the	3	May	2018	and	will	
include	 two	 full	 days	 of	 presentations,	
workshops,	keynote	speakers	and	a	range	
of	 networking	 and	 development	
activities.	 The	 delegate	 fee	 will	 include	
morning	 and	 afternoon	 refreshments,	
lunch	on	Friday	4th	May	and	Saturday	5th	
May	 and	 the	 Summit	 dinner	 on	 Friday	
evening.	
	
We	will	welcome	colleagues	 from	across	
the	globe	and	the	event	aims	to	develop	
new	 collaborative	 ideas,	 opportunities	
and	 friendships.	 Students	 will	 have	 the	
opportunity	to	present	at	the	Summit	and	
all	 members	 are	 cordially	 invited	 to	
participate.	
	
A	call	for	25-minute	papers	is	announced	
-	 individual	 and	 group	 presentations	 are	
welcome.	 Please	 use	 the	 event	 as	 an	
opportunity	 to	 share,	 disseminate,	
celebrate	 and	 promote	 your	 pedagogic	
work,	 research	and	scholarship	and	your	
passion	for	learning	and	teaching.	
	


